
 
 

Southway will be celebrating Children in Need on  

Friday 18th November 2022 
.  

We have the following planned: 
 

1)  We will be selling the following items in the dining hall at break time from Monday 
17th October: 

 
Pudsey / Blush ears - 

£2.50 
Wristbands - £1.00 Pudsey pen - £1.00 

Pudsey face pin badges - 
£1.00 (very limited availability) 

Pudsey pin badges - 
£1.00 

 

Blush pin badges - 
£1.00 

 
 
Yr 6 will also visit each class daily to sell the above. Please send your child in with the 
correct money if they wish to buy any of the Pudsey goods. 

 
2) Cake sale - we will be holding a cake sale on the day. We 

will be grateful for any cakes / biscuits (nut free) on the day; 
spotty themed if at all possible but all cakes / biscuits 
welcome. All cakes / biscuits will be sold for between 50p 
and £1 at break time.   

 
3) Spotty or stripy Day – bring a suggested £2 donation to dress up in spotty clothes 

or accessories e.g. socks, tights, scarf, t-shirt / top for the day.   
 

4) Silver Coin Trail – We will be covering Pudsey with 
silver coins and hope to beat last year’s total – please 
send your child in with silver coins. 

 
Thank you for all your continued 
support in helping Southway raise 
money for Children In Need! 


